From: Luciralia Ibarra <luciralia.ibarra@lacity.org>
Sent time: 08/31/2020 11:18:31 AM

3 Vince Bertoni <vince.bertoni@lacity.org>
Ce: Mindy Nguyen <mindy.nguyen@lacity.org>

Sent from my iPhone

Begin forwarded message:

To: Vince Bertoni <vince bertoni(@lacity.org>
Subject: Hollywood Center Project, Millennium Partners

8:28

Steve

Vincent, this is Steve Bohlen,
the state geologist, | wanted to
give you a heads up that within
the hour, the CGS letter
concerning the Hollywood
Center will be sent to your
offices. Roughly 30 minutes to
an hour later, it will be released
to all those who have
requested it, attorneys for both
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sides, the press.

Please feel free to call me on
this number if you have
questions.

Delivered

Sent from my iPhone

* For appointments, please contact Darlene Navarrete at (213) 847-3683 or Darlene.Navarrete@lacity.org

Luciralia Ibarra

Preferred Pronouns: She/Hers/Her
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